
Submission on proposed variations to the Otago Southland 
Regional Land Transport Plan 2015 – 2021 

Dear Jane 

I would like to make a submission to the Regional Land Transport plan 

I am specifically concerned with the state of the Dublin Bay Road off State highway 6 Wanaka to 
Hawea. 

The road has significant use over the summer months with people accessing Dublin Bay reserve and 
beaches causing major corrugation issues. 

The majority of the road is sealed however a small section of the road from state highway 6 remains 
unsealed.  This has effectively created an issue with people unfamiliar with the road where it 
transitions from seal to the gravel. 

I am a resident in the bay and have had to extract two vehicles from the water table after they have 
left the road.  I have been approached a number of times by people fishtailing in the corrugations.   

Unfortunately the current state of the unsealed part of the road means we will inevitably have a 
significant injury accident.  (What particularly concerns me is the hazard to cyclists, walkers and 
horses who also use the road margins)   

Regards 

Ben Wilson 

  





 

 


